
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you for your support with the payment and permission for your child to attend the cinema on the last 

day of term. I hope they are looking forward to the visit and ask that you talk through the arrangements for 

the day with them. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 Students do not need to wear school uniform. We are promoting Christmas Jumper Day, with any 

voluntary donations going to the Save the Children charity. 

 Arrival time at Warrington Cineworld (Time Square Unit 8, Warrington, WA1 2LH) from 9.15am, in 

readiness for registration and the 10am start time. 

 We have been informed that refreshments from the cinema cannot be purchased on the day, 

therefore we encourage students to bring their own. 

 Once in the cinema, students will not be able to leave the building until the end of their film. 

 The film will end at 11.55am and students will be dismissed for the Christmas holidays directly from 

the cinema at 12pm. 

 If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals and you would like them to have a packed lunch on 

the day, please confirm this in an email to jleonard@boteler.org.uk.  
 

A reminder that all students have been informed that attendance and conduct is a key factor in securing the 
invitation to the event, whereby, any incidents of concern between now and the 21st December, could lead 
to them being withdrawn from the event. 
 

We appreciate students will be excited and may never have had the opportunity to visit the cinema with all 

of their friends, however, please can you remind them that they are representing the school at all times. 

Should students make poor choices, behaving inappropriately at any time during the event, then we will 

have no choice but to remove them from the film and contact parents/carers for support. Students will be 

asked to follow the cinema guidance and rules when in the building, and I would like to stress the importance 

that mobile phones are not used during the film.  
 

As always, I thank you for your ongoing support of the school and wish you a wonderful Christmas break.  

Yours faithfully 

Mr J Leonard (Assistant Headteacher) 
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